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COGNITIO COLLEGE (KOWLOON) Xi2EBr (A %E)

Circular No.: 2021/22-076 24 January 2022
Dear Parents,
Special arrangements for S6 face-to-face class suspension

The epidemic situation about COVID-19 is getting severe recently. In this regard, the school will
suspend S6 face-to-face classes starting from 25 January 2022 to 9 February 2022. In this
connection, your attention is drawn to the following:

e From 25 January 2022 onwards, we will arrange online lessons according to the “Days” as
depicted in the School Calendar (2021-2022) (p. 16-17 of the Students’ Handbook and Diary
2021-2022) and the Time Table 2021-2022 (Half Day) (p. 20-21). Lessons will start at 8:00
a.m. and end at 1:05 p.m. / 1:40 p.m.  All students must take their roll call during the period
of 8:00 a.m. — 8:15 a.m. in the morning. Attendance will also be taken during the first 5
minutes of each lesson.  All OLE lessons will be suspended.

e For tightened social distancing, students are discouraged from coming back to the school
during the suspension. However, students in need may apply for attending online classes at
the school through their class teachers.

Parents are reminded to take epidemic preventive measures and pay close attention to the health
conditions and emotional needs of your children. Students should avoid going to crowded places
with poor ventilation. They should maintain a balanced diet, exercise regularly, and take adequate
rest in order to strengthen their immunity. For assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at
2323 1741.

Details about the latest arrangements starting from 10 February 2022 will be announced in a
separate Parent Circular.

Thank you for your attention!

Yours sincerely,

Tam Kwok Hin
Principal



